
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fun at the Farm 

Our new topic is called ‘Fun at the Farm’. We will 

be learning about life on a farm, looking closely 

at the types of animals you may find on a farm 

and their young and maybe even encounter some 

real life animals… (More to come!)  

We will be creating farmyard art which will be 

displayed in our ‘Farmyard Gallery.’ This will be 

showcased for you to view!  

Seesaw 

Please continue to use and access your child’s 

Seesaw account. We have found the learning 

platform so beneficial for communication and 

enabling us to share school events, information 

and celebrations. Thank you for your 

engagement. We will continue to document your 

child’s learning via the app as a record of their 

Early Years Learning Journey.  

We also encourage you to share learning from 

home or any achievements that your child would 

like to discuss at school. Speak to your class 

teacher if you need help logging on or a new QR 

code. 
 
 
 

 

 

Reminders 

• Please don’t forget to check that your 

child’s uniform particularly jumpers are 

clearly named. Sometimes names can fade 

over time. 

• As summer approaches, please apply sun 

cream at home before school and encourage 

children to bring a named hat into school.  

Children have a water bottle at school and 

can bring an additional drink of water or 

juice for their lunch if needed.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 12th June  

Inset Day  

Friday 14th June 

PACTH Fathers Day Gift Shop 

Saturday 29th July  

PATCH Summer Fete 

Monday 8th July 

Inset Day 

Thursday 11th July 

Sports Day  

Wednesday 24th July 

School term finishes, you may collect 

your children from 1pm.  

 

 

Reading and Home Learning 

 

Thank you for your continued support with your 

child’s reading. We have been so impressed by 

the children’s enthusiasm to read at home and 

they have loved earning their stamps each week. 

Please return reading packs each week to ensure 

books are changed. They will continue to work 

towards their next prize on their reading 

journey.  

Remember you can access your EBook Library at 

home too! 

 

And finally… 

We cannot believe that year one is fast 

approaching! Please support your child’s journey 

by encouraging independence and talking 

positively about their transition to year one. 

We are as always here if you have any queries. 

Thank you, the Early Years Team.  


